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I	support	a	legislated	fair	price	for	solar.	This	will	encourage	people	to	invest	in	a	
solar	system,	knowing	they	are	not	being	ripped	off.	The	price	should	be	the	
same	as	the	electricity	retailers	buy	electricity	for	from	the	main	generating	
stations.	Solar	electricity	is	the	way	we	MUST	be	heading	to	keep	up	with	other	
countries,	encourage	a	new	and	vital	industry,	and	protect	the	environment




